
     
Subject:        CDDS

     

To the Senate Finance and Public Administration Committees

I support the Bill introduced on the 20th March by Senator Richard Di Natale concerning the 
CDDS. 
I believe it is important to differentiate the treatment of dentists who have abused the system 
from dentists who have committed minor administrative oversights. There is a big difference 
between dentists who have acted dishonestly for their own financial gain, and those who have 
acted in good faith for their patients' well-being. This difference should be reflected in any 
penalties imposed.

Yours sincerely
Craig Swift BDS.
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